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February 2022

Hello Bici North Families,

We will begin scheduling community meetings regarding the closure of North and the transition to a K-8 campus at South for
the 22/23 school year. More information to come.

We continue to have a large number of absences. If your student is sick, has tested positive, or has had close contact with
someone that is COVID positive, we want them to stay home, rest and get well. Otherwise, we need them at school and on
time so we can maximize instructional time and learning. If your student is quarantined at home, they can access their
teacher’s Google Classroom so they can keep up with the class. Please contact their teacher if you have any questions.

Remind

Remind is a private mobile messaging platform/app we use that allows teachers, parents, students, and administrators to
communicate. Teachers can send messages to individual parents and students. They can also message their entire class and
the grade level. In addition, we use Remind to send out school wide information and announcements. To join Bicentennial
North School and begin receiving messages from the school simply text @bicins to 81010 or click on this link
https://www.remind.com/join/bicins and follow the instructions. Once you’ve joined the School, you can search for your
student’s teacher(s) and join their classrooms.

Upcoming Events
1/31-2/18/2022 AZELLA Testing
2/7-2/11 Say Something Week
2/14 PTO @8:30


https://www.remind.com/join/bicins

